
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Buffalo Charter School 

Weekly Newsletter – April 3, 2025 

Dear SBCS Families, 

It’s been another great week here at SBCS!  There are a number of events and 

activities coming up in the next couple of weeks that we want everyone to be aware 

of: 

• Thursday, April 10th is our Spring Pokemon Night from 5:30-7:00 PM.  Every 

student received a flyer with a permission slip for the event.  Permission slips 

are due on Monday, April 7th.  Students who turn in a permission slip will get 

free pizza and pop at the event.  Any student who attends must have a parent 

stay with them.  These have been awesome events in the past! 

 

• Our PTO sponsored Easter Egg Hunt is Saturday, April 5th at 9:00 AM. The 

hunt will be followed by a craft fair, food trucks and more!  Attached to this 

email is the informational flyer and the list of food trucks and vendors who will 

be here! 

 

• Last Saturday, the “SBCS One Piece Club” hosted our inaugural “One Piece 

Card Tournament.”  The “Best of One Gaming” store helped to run this 

awesome event and assisted with prizes.  First place winner was John Flores 

in 4th grade!  Special thanks to Mr. Graham, one of our counselors, who 

spearheaded the event.  

 

• The month of April is Autism Awareness and Acceptance Month.  You will 
notice our building is lit up in blue each night and we are educating our 
students about the 'different-ability' and how they can be supportive of anyone 
with special needs through books, classroom education and morning 
announcements! 
 

• Friday, April 11th is our last day before Spring Break.  We will also have our 
Students vs. Staff Basketball Game within the school day on the 11th as well! 

 

Have a great weekend! 

SBCS Administration 

 

 

 

 


